
 

It’s a Party!!! 

June 2013 Guild Meeting 
Tuesday, June 25, 2013, 7:00 p.m. 
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President’s Report 
 
President’s Report: 
 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 

Submitted by Donna Smith 

2013 Officers 
President: 

Laura Erickson 

rmllerickson@msn.com 

Vice Presidents: 

Ann Daley 

anndaley@earthlink.net 

Joan Williams 

joanwilliamsla@earthlink.n

et 

Secretary: 

Jacqueline Krohn 

bigbear321@comcast.net 

Treasurer: 

Donna Smith 

dnt@glenda.com 

 

2013 Chairs 
Publicity: 

   Margaret Hendricks 

   bellemere102@gmail.com 

Community Service: 
Lyn Haval 

lhaval@hotmail.com 

Membership: 
Pat Randall 

randall@losalamos.com 

Nicole Dunn 

nicole@dunnassoc.net 

Webmaster: 
Deborah Kubicek 

deborahkubicek@hotmail.com 

Newsletter: 
Barbara Fronzak 

barbarafronzak@gmail.com 

Library: 
Deb McLin 

damclin@gmail.com 

Judy Crocker 

drummer@rt66.com 
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On Tuesday, June 25, we will be celebrating the Los Alamos Piecemakers Birthday.  Come and have 

cake, share the memories, and learn more about the history of the guild.  Bring show and tell quilts of 

guild classes/workshops, a president’s quilt, a block of the month quilt, or any guild project you have 

and would like to share the story.   

There will be games, prizes, lots of fun and surprises.  Feel free to bring a quest.  Maybe 

someone who has been a past member of the guild and would enjoy the merry making.  

If you need a ride to the meeting please contact a board member.    

There will also be information on the next guild challenge.  Be sure you pick up your packet for the Fall 

Challenge.  You will have until the September Pot Luck to finish and turn in your block. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Upcoming Programs: 
  

July 2013   No Guild Meeting 

 

Tuesday, August 27, 2013        7:00 p.m., White Rock Baptist Church 

                                                      Round Robin with several demonstrations of quilting techniques 

Tuesday, Sept 24, 2013 6:00 p.m., United Church of Los Alamos 
    Annual Potluck and Membership Drive                       
    Submittal of Fall Challenge blocks 
 
Saturday, October 26, 2013 Morning meeting followed by a workshop—note day change 
    Micki Taylor will teach her Feather Quilt 
    More details in the next newsletter 
 
Tuesday, Nov 19, 2013 We will have more info in the next newsletter 
  
We are looking for ideas for programs for next year.  Please contact us will any information about a 
program or workshop that you would like to see.  Or if you could volunteer to do a program . 
 
Ann Daley and Joan Williams, Vice Presidents  

 

Quilt Raffle Tickets 
 
Please remember to pick up ticket packages to sell to friends , neighbors, co-workers, etc.  It is okay to 
take five packs of tickets even if you think you'll only sell three. When the Quilt Show is held, they are 
returnable if not cut.   Chances are you'll find opportunities to sell all the tickets you take.  This quilt is 
gorgeous and the tickets sell themselves!  To get tickets to sell, see me at the Guild meetings or  Email 
Dorothy Smedley  - drsmed@earthlink.net - and we'll get tickets to you. 
 
 
 

  

mailto:drsmed@earthlink.net


Trish Spillman’s Exhibit 
 

This is a reminder to visit Trish Spillman's (long time guild member) Art Exhibit at the Espanola Valley 
Fiber Arts Center. It runs from June 8th - June 25th. Artist's Reception is this Sunday from 2pm - 5pm. 
EVFAC is located at 325 Paseo de Onate in Espanola. 
 

Jemez Mountains Bear Paw Quilt Show 

The Jemez Bear Paws’ cordially invite you to their quilt show featuring the “Fallen Warrior” quilts that 
are given to NM families that have lost military personnel in the Middle East.  Hand-crafted items and 
quilts will also be available for sale (checks and cash only).  For questions regarding quilt show, please 
contact Brenda Edeskuty 575-829-3889. 

Dates:  Fri & Sat, July 26th & 27th, from 10 am to 5 pm 
Sun, July 28th, from 10 am to 4 pm 

Location:  Walatowa Visitor Center and Museum 
7413 Hwy. 4 

Jemez Pueblo, NM 87024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Los Alamos Piecemakers Quilt Guild 

P.O. Box 261 

Los Alamos, NM 87544 

tel:575-829-3889

